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Tuesday 11th February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that sQuidcard Limited will be ceasing payment processing services in the UK on Friday 
14th March 2025. In response to this, the school will be transitioning to a new online payment system called iPay. 
The new system will replace all functions currently found in sQuid including catering, trips, and other offers. 
 
To make this transition as seamless as possible, all catering purse balances from sQuidcard will be automatically 
transferred to the new iPay system. 
 
Please continue to use sQuid as usual, until the school informs you of the new system start date. 
 
Next Steps 
 

1. Watch for further communications: Additional information, including your registration details and 
frequently asked questions about iPay will be sent to you by the end of February. When you receive 
this, please complete the registration process promptly to ensure uninterrupted service. 

2. Reach out for assistance: If you have any questions or require help during the transition, please contact 
the school enquiries@coxgreen.com 

3. More information on iPay can be found at: https://youtu.be/pTemtqfOHi8 
 
The school is committed to making this transition as smooth as possible. Please do not hesitate to contact us should 
you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Danny Edwards 
Headteacher 
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